Jennifer S. Bethune

From: Madison Keller <mkeller@toptiersolarsolutions.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2023 9:37 AM

To: Central Permitting; Amanda Cavender

Subject: Solar Panel Cancellation- 667 Angel Oak Drive

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Good Morning

I am reaching out to cancel permits that were applied for at the address of 667 Angel Oak Drive. The Customer
has decided not to move forward with the installation of our solar panels at this time.

Any refund can be mailed to us in the form of a check to the following address.

Top Tier Solar Solutions LLC Attn: Permitting Department

1530 Center Park Drive Charlotte NC 28217

Please Make the check payable to Top Tier Solar Solutions LLC.

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact us.



